## We are an Extended School



School Road, Pillowell, Gloucestershire. GL15 4QT Telephone Number: 01594 562244 Facsimile Number: 01594 564945 e-Mail: admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.pillowellschool.co.uk

1st May 2018

## **Dear Parents**

Yours sincerely

We have been invited to take part in the Quad Kids Event at The Dean Academy, Lydney on Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> May 2018. The team will be made up of ten children. Children will be required to wear trainers, a white t-shirt and black shorts. Please provide your child with a drink.

The children will need to leave school at 12.40 p.m. and arrive at The Dean Academy ready for a 1.00 p.m. start. The event is expected to finish at approximately 3.00 p.m.

The children that have been selected are Liam Tye, Nikolai Holse, George Tuffley, Leo Whiteoak, Alex Lawrence, Lily Laughton, Skye-Tiana Aitken, Arwen Salter, Soey Kaufmann and Sofia Lyne. Please could you sign and return the permission slip to the Office by Friday 4th May.

, and the second	
Mr C J Forster	
	Please return to the Office by Friday 4th May 2018
I give my child Event at The Dean Academy on Thu	permission to take part in the Quad Kids rsday 10 <sup>th</sup> May.
I am able to transport my child yes/	no or my child will be travelling with
Signed	Dated









